

Mahnomen County Highway Department | PO Box 399, 1440 State Hwy 200, Mahnomen, MN 56557 | 218-935-2296

March 28, 2024

Michael Bowman White Earth Roads Department

Re:

Shared Use Trail

Dear Mr. Bowman:

The Mahnomen County Highway Department supports the White Earth Roads Department's application to the USDOT Safe Streets and Road for All (SS4A) Grant Program to construct a shared use trail project from the Naytahwaush village/sports complex, north to the Naytahwaush Health Center. The trail promotes active transportation & provides a safe link for pedestrians wishing to visit the health care facilities. The trail is an approved use of our right of way and the County is committed to help with any permits/easements for the trail located in the existing County State Aid Highway (CSAH) 4 right of way.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from the County as you move forward with this project.

Respectfully,

Jonathan Large

Mahnomen County Engineer

Mahnomen County Highway Department